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January 4, 1928.

.-’’rank L. Hors fell, q
Suite 523, Medical and Dental Building, 
Times Square, Seattle.

M.D• » • >

Dear Dr. Horsfall

e are always very glad to hear from 
our graduates and to know that they are still taking an 
interest in McGill.

It will give us great pleasure if you 
„ iirsel will represent us at the Inauguration of President 
Spencer and I have taken the liberty of forwarding 
name as our delegate. your

You will shortly receive a brief address 
which I shall ask you to present on our behalf.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


